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NSW INDEPENDENT LIQUOR AND GAMING AUTHORITY INQUIRY UPDATE 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX: CWN) (Crown) announced today that the New South Wales 
Independent Liquor and Gaming Authority (ILGA) has issued a news release relating to the inquiry under 
section 143 of the Casino Control Act 1992 (NSW) (Inquiry).  The news release provides that, on 1 February 
2021, ILGA will receive the Commissioner’s report of the Inquiry and that the report is expected to be publicly 
released within the next two weeks. 

A copy of the news release made by ILGA is attached. 

ENDS 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Disclosure Committee. 

Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 

COPIES OF RELEASES 

Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available at Crown's website at 
www.crownresorts.com.au 
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Friday, 29 January 2021 
     

UPDATE ON BERGIN REPORT     
 
The NSW Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority will receive the final report of the Bergin Inquiry 
into the suitability of Crown Resorts to hold the licence for Sydney’s Barangaroo casino on Monday 1 
February 2021.  
 
The Authority’s board will then consider the report, which is expected to be publicly released within 
the next two weeks.    
 
Authority chair Philip Crawford said no date for the release of the report had been finally determined.  
 
Media will be given prior notice of the release date once this is confirmed.  
 
ENDS 
 


